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I am writing to express my strong opposition to Bill SB210. It is clearly meant to 

restrict access to voting and roll back the voting rights of Oregonians. Making 

Oregonians vote in-person on election day and with strict identification requirements 

would prevent innumerable Oregonians from casting a vote, particularly impacting 

those in marginalized communities with limited job flexibility and/or transportation.  

Oregon’s shift to voting by mail has resulted in drastically increased participation in 

voting, and overall engagement in this critical civic duty.  


